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Extension of Special Privileges under 
the Fortuitous Events until 

December 31,2022 

Pursuant to Proclamation No. 57, s. 2022, further extending the period 
of a State of Calamity throughout the country due to COVID-19, the 
Corporation hereby informs all members and beneficiaries, partner 
health care providers and other stakeholders of the continuing grant 
of special privileges due to a fortuitous event. 

As provided for in PhiiHealth Circular No. 2020-0007, the privileges 
include submission of claims up to 120 calendar days from the date 
of discharge, and exemption from the rule of 45-day benefit limit 
and single period of confinement. The privileges mentioned will 
remain in effect until December 31, 2022, unless earlier terminated 
or extended through an official issuance. 

Further inquiries may be coursed through the PhiiHealth Callback 
Channel at Callback Channel: 0917-898-7442 (PHIC) or any of the 
PhiiHealth Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices. 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

(Sgd.) ATTY. Ell DINO D. SANTOS 
Officer-1 n-Charge 

Office of the President and Chief Executive Officer 
September 16, 2022 


